
   

ST. LOUIS SHROUD SYMPOSIUM 

 

This earlier announced Symposium will take place -as previously scheduled the weekend 

of 22 to 23 June under the title 'History, Science, Theology and the Shroud'. The venue is 

now to be the St. Louis Room of the Busch Center, St. Louis University, St. Louis, 

Missouri. 

 

According to the programme, just received, the Saturday morning speakers will be Dr. 

Robert Dinegar 'An Interpretation of the C14 test results through the eyes of faith', the 

Revd. Kenneth Stevenson 'Multidisciplinary Study of the Shroud', and Mrs Barbara 

Sullivan 'The Shroud; a problem in Spatial, Historical and Art Perception'. These 

presentations will be followed in the afternoon by lsabel Piczek 'Is the Shroud a Painting' 

and 'Co-ordinating Physics and Theology'; Dr. Dan Scavone 'History of the Shroud before 

the 14th. Century', Brother Bruno Bonnet-Eymard 'The D'Arcis Memorandum'; Dr. John 

Jackson 'What is Missing?' and in the evening Dr. David Mayschak 'The Shroud and 

Thomistic Theology'. 

 

On the Sunday morning the speakers will be Dr. Alan Whanger 'A Quantitative Optical 

Technique for analysing and authenticating the Shroud Image'; Mario Moroni 'The Coin 

of Pontius Pilate in the light of new archaeological finds'; and Rex Morgan 'Did the 

Templars take the Shroud to England?'. These papers will be followed in the afternoon by 

the Revd. Kim Dreisbach 'The Shroud and Healing' and 'Spy Clues'; Dr. W.S.A. Dale 

'The Shroud: the Genesis of an Icon'; Dr. Philip Callahan 'The Spiritualization of Science'; 

and Frank Tribbe `Mystical Visions and the Shroud'. 

 

Those interested in attending this Symposium should as soon as possible contact Br. 

Joseph Marino OSH, St.  Louis Abbey, 500 S. Mason Road, St. Louis, Missouri 63141-

8500, U.S.A., tel. (314) 878 0294. 

 

 


